
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 

September 30 2021 

 

Fairtrade Premium use reporting 

 

Dear Fairtrade partners, 

We are happy to inform you that the FairInsight online platform is now operational. Please find 
the link to the FairInsight platform which will be accessible as of the 1st October 2021 here 
(https://fairinsight.agunity.com ).This link is also available in requirement 4.1.10 of our 
Fairtrade Standard for Small-scale Producer Organizations (SPO). 

With the launch of this platform, requirement 4.1.10 in the SPO Standard will be applicable 
from 1st October 1st 2021 starting with the next regular General Assembly of your 
organization. 
Producer Organisations will receive a training through their respective Producer Networks 
within the 3 months after their General Assemblies on how and when to send the premium 
reports. These trainings will enable Producer Organisations to report their implemented 
premium investments of the previous year with actual results, as well as their investment plan 
for next year after the approval of General Assembly. During the trainings Producer 
Organizations will also be trained on how to share their investment plans and results by 
exporting or printing, to associate digital assets (photos and videos) to their investments. 
Please contact to your respective Producer Network representatives in case you have any 
questions regarding the trainings.   

If you have any questions regarding this announcement or the Fairtrade Standard for Small-
scale Producer Organizations in general, please feel free to contact Jebet Yegon at 
j.yegon@fairtrade.net 

 

Best regards, 

 

Gudrun Schloepker  

Gudrun Schloepker 
Director Standards & Pricing 
g.schloepker@fairtrade.net  

To: Small-scale Producer Organizations  
Producer Networks 
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